
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
14 November 2018 
 
 
Dear Valued Partner, 
 
 
Notice for upgrading works at Furama City Centre   
 
 
We would like to thank you for your continuous support.  

 

Kindly be informed that we will be undergoing upgrading works for the hotel façade from 28 

February 2019, and it is due to complete within the first quarter of year 2020.   

 

Please be assured that our guests’ comfort and experience are of priority and crucial to us. We will 

strive to do our best to reduce any inconvenience.  

 

Going forward, we hope that you are as excited as we are over the modernistic and revamped 

hotel exterior, and that it will bring about a more holistic experience for all guests. Please refer to 

the artist impression of the hotel façade as below for reference. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

     
 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. We look forward to a fruitful partnership.   

 

We wish you a pleasant stay.  

 
 
 
Regards, 
The Management  

 

 


